TOWN OF HARRISON
VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

TO: Ronald Belmont, Supervisor
Members of the Town Board

FROM: Frank P. Allegretti, Town Attorney y
DATE: December 9, 2021
SUBIJECT: Allied Universal Invoices

Request is hereby made to pay the invoices of Allied Universal, for the security services
provided to Harrison Meadows Country Club in the amount of $96,876.68. Further request to
utilize the Town’s Fund Balance to pay for same.
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